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Resolution 
 

Passed by the IUPUI Faculty Council 
on Tuesday, February 5, 2019 

 
In recognition of the 50th Anniversary of the IUPUI Campus 

 
 
In recognition of the 50th Anniversary of IUPUI, the members of the IUPUI Faculty 
Council (IFC) wish to recognize and acknowledge the contributions of the people who 
founded and grew this campus to be the center of education, research, and service that it is 
today–Indiana’s urban research and academic health sciences campus. 
 
Shared governance, the ability to share in key decision-making, continues to be an 
essential tool in the evolution of the campus. The dedication and vision of each of IUPUI’s 
past Chancellors  
 

Maynard K. Hine 
Glenn W. Irwin, Jr. 

Gerald L. Bepko 
Charles R. Bantz 

 
have positioned IUPUI to be a leading urban research institution recognized for the 
success of its students, its advances in health and life sciences, and its intellectual, 
economic, and cultural contributions to the well-being of the citizens of Indianapolis, the 
state of Indiana, and beyond. This vision is being achieved through ongoing collaborative 
work between administration and the faculty of the IFC. 
 
The faculty looks forward to continuing working with Chancellor Nasser Paydar and the 
IUPUI administration to continue building on the principles of education, research, and 
service as it strives towards the next 50 years of excellence in the Indianapolis community.  
 
 


